
March 11, 2021 
 
 
Attention: Oregon House Committee on Rules 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Oregon House Committee on Rules,  
 
Today you are voting on a historic piece of legislation. Oregon has the chance to offer a 
brighter future for women and others from underrepresented communities. As a board 
member of The Living Room, a safe haven for LGBTQ+ youth in Clackamas County, I 
know that HB 3110 would offer our youth the chance to see themselves in our state’s 
business community where they are drastically underrepresented.  
 
As a woman, HB 3110 is something I am personally passionate about. I grew up in 
Oregon and then spent 15 years in California. When I recently moved back to Oregon, I 
was dismayed by how little the representation has changed in our business community. 
We need to do better, and HB 3110 gives us the impetus to make these changes.     
 
Please consider the better future we can offer our youth and vote for representation. 
Please vote for HB 3110.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 

 
 
Lindsey Washburn 
lindseymwashburn@gmail.com  
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